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What happened with our expansion for the month of September? 

 

Let’s start with the Event Center which has now been named “The Cove at Fawn Lake”.  Verandas and 

patios have been poured in all areas. 
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Patio connecting existing Harbor Club to “The Cove” 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Metal roof completed on all areas including front of the event center. 

 
HVAC units relocated from temporary platform to roof. 

 
 

 

Our holly trees had to be removed from both sides of the existing Harbor Club. 

Sad to see them go!  



 
 

Siding completed on all sides.  Front and right side view. 

 
 



Framing continued and is largely complete.  Inside ceiling for “The Cove” 

 
  

 

Alright, let’s update you on the Member’s Grille.  First, if you have a 

name for your new Grille, please submit an entry at the Pro Shop or Harbor Club before 

October 14.  The winning entry will receive a $150 prize. You can also submit via email 

to info@fawnlakecc.com.   

  

Siding is complete on all sides of the Grille. 
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Cornices and trim largely complete in all areas of Members Grille. 

 
 



HVAC ducting is in process in all areas.  Hallway connecting Grille to kitchen. 

 
 

Electrical work is in process throughout all areas of Grille and kitchen.  Hall of Fame connecting main 

entrance back towards existing Harbor Club. 

  

 

 



 

Exterior siding and trim largely complete.  Yes, this is the color of the siding.  The existing Harbor Club 

will be painted to match.  For the most part, the color scheme is designed to match the Pro Shop.  

 
 

 

This is a seating layout for the Members Grille.  The 5 booths on the right side of diagram will hold 6 

people per booth.  Click here to view! 

 

Our updated construction schedule shows obtaining an occupancy permit by end of January and opening 

in February 2020.  While there is a lot of work to do, we are starting to see the finish line.  In other 

words, this thing is getting real!   

  

Talk to you soon and thanks so much for reading and supporting your FLCC. 
 
  
Your Board 
yourboard@fawnlakecc.com  
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